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Dear Ms. Monroe,

Thanks you for the opportunity to comment concerning the Northern Pass Project. I 
have followed the project for many years. While I support renewable energy, I 
believe it is imperative to construct the project in a responsible manner. I am retired 
now, but I was the consultant project manager for numerous environmentally 
sensitive projects, primarly beach renourishment projects. I also was 
manager/involved in the “repair” of three coral reefs, working for NOAA as a 
consultant. I believe the Northern Pass project can be responsibly constructed by 
burying the line throughout the entire length of New Hampshire. No project of this 
size can completely avoid the various types of potential impacts, however, every 
effort should be made to minimize those impacts, especially considering the 
projected life of this project. Please consider my comments, and thanks for accepting 
my input.

Richard Spadoni, owner
124A Woodland Loop
Lincoln, NH
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